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“There is a positive safeguarding culture at your school. The leadership team, staff and governors share the ambition to 
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       8th November 2018 
Dear Parents, 
 
 
On Thursday 29th November from 5-7pm we will be holding our Christmas Fayre 
where we will invite local businesses to have a stall alongside stalls run by the 
school. There will be Christmas crafts, cupcakes, jewellery stalls, festive food, 
sweets and music from The Salvation Army. There is also a chance to visit Santa in 
his Grotto and take a ride on the Christmas train. Please let the office know if you are 
interested in running a stall. 
 
We will also be having a bottle tombola this year so if you have a spare bottle of 
wine, ketchup, perfume, bubble bath or salad dressing-any bottle will do-please do 
send it in. We will also be creating a different themed hamper donated by items from 
each class for some lucky winners in our raffle. Nursery’s theme is Fun and games, 
Reception’s is Afternoon tea, Year 1’s is a Baking hamper, Year 2’s is Italian food, 
Year 3’s is a Pamper hamper, Year 4’s is a Breakfast hamper, Year 5’s is a 
Chocolate hamper and Year 6’s is a Hamper for men. 
 
There will be lots of great raffle prizes to be won including gifts from Deep 
Hairdressing, A Dermalogica facial from The Therapy Centre, Drake the Bookshop, 
and many, many more! 
 
There will be many Christmas crafts and local businesses there so stock up on those 
Christmas gifts! The money raised from the Christmas Fayre will be used to refresh 
our reading and library books for our children and we will be inviting you all to a 
celebration reading event next year. 
 
We really do appreciate your support and we look forward to seeing you and all the 
family on the 29th November.  
 
Many thanks, 
 

 
 
Mrs S Prince 
Deputy Head 
 
 

 


